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From: David Krech

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:17 PM
To: George Li

Cc: James Ball; Jodie May

Subject: RE: Requests for Deferral

There is still a red light issue that has not been resolved yet.

From: George Li

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 4:14 PM
To: David Krech

Cc: James Ball; Jodie May

Subject: Re: Requests for Deferral

When we can grant the STAs ?

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: David Krech

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 04:02 PM Eastern Standard Time

To: 'Sofield, Richard (NSD)" <Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov>

Cc: James Ball; Jodie May; George Li; Brown, Caroline (NSD) <Caroline.Brown@usdoj.gov>
Subject: RE: Requests for Deferral

Thank you.

From: Sofield, Richard (NSD) [mailto:Richard.Sofield2 @usdoj.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:49 PM

To: David Krech

Cc: James Ball; Jodie May; George Li; Brown, Caroline (NSD)
Subject: RE: Requests for Deferral

Team Telecom has no comment regarding Next Angel/STi Prepaid (ITC-STA-20130130-00036) and Next Angel (ITC-STA-
20130130-00038). We no longer request deferrals.

Thank you for allowing us the time to review these matters appropriately.

Richard C. Sofield

Director

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division

U.S. Department of Justice

W-(202) 233-0702
M-(202) 598-0667



